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Brookstone Builders, Inc.  
Awarded V.A. Medical Center Project 

 
 
MANCHESTER, NH (September 27, 2019) – Brookstone Builders, Inc., construction managers 

and general contractors headquartered in Manchester, New Hampshire, recently announced 

that they have been awarded a renovation project by Veteran’s Development Corporation.   

 

The project will involve the interior renovation of mechanical risers throughout all six floors of the 

Manchester Veteran’s Affairs Medical Center on Smyth Road. The scope of work will include 

select demolition; new walls, encasements, ceilings, and floors; and all related finish work. 

 

Brookstone Builders will serve as a prime subcontractor on this project, as Veteran’s 

Development Corporation of Norwell, Massachusetts will be the general contractor. 

 

“We are very happy to once again be working with Veteran’s Development Corp and the 

VAMC,” said Paula Scales, President of Brookstone Builders, Inc. “This type of renovation is 

also a good fit for our crews, as they are well suited to maintaining the higher-levels of safety 

and dust abatement required when working in and around occupied space.” 

 

A woman-owned enterprise, Brookstone Builders, Inc. was founded in 1984. The company 

provides commercial, industrial, and design-build solutions throughout northern New England,  

and has also been involved in a wide range of specialty and renovation projects.   

 

For additional information please contact Ms. Paula Scales at (603) 641-9455 or visit 

www.brookbuild.com .             ### 

http://www.brookbuild.com/

